Ms. Voss worked with Stephen Cook, MD, MPH on the field work to complete a community wide
childhood obesity prevalence study. She was involved in the first phase of data collection and
able to do some preliminary analysis. This project is still ongoing but these early analyses are
confirmation that the proper approach is being applied. It is also a great example of academic
and community physicians partnering on a large scale child health research project.

An abstract will be published upon completion of the study.



